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Here’s what’s happening. 

Things accomplished this quarter. 

• Fix and replace dock safety buoy.
• All dock bolts and safety features are secured and intact, monthly check.
• A new safety ladder needs another tether line added as one has broken.
• A new trash receptacle was installed near the dog bag station at the beach. It is being used

frequently.
• Trash receptacle lids have been lubricated.
• The beach wheelbarrow was regreased.
• The second of two benches is completed; it has been moved to the Salmon River Park area.
• Garbage and beach cleaning continue as a daily task.
• Access for honey buckets proved to be impractical. The no honey bucket sign was taken

down; there does not seem have been any negative incidents.
• Clean up and weed whacking of harbor has started.

Things that will be accomplished in the current quarter 

• Paint the float dock numbers, paint the ramp area.
• Deep clean all restrooms, done on the 1st and 15th of month
• Install a new picnic table after completion, coordinate with school for ETA
• Make new signs where necessary
• Major clean up in harbor area still in progress.
• Draft proposal to fix the harbor float
• Check in with sport fishing operators, regarding expectations on the docks, on going.
• Create a harbor improvement group to provide input on the harbor facility.

There may be things I have not recorded here that will be present in the next quarterly report. 

Report completed by Kenn Magowan 6 August 2025  

Thank you. 


